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COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD BOARD MEETING: NOVEMBER 6. 1991 AT GOLETA VALLEY LIBRARY

Carol Boyce called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. Present were Carol Boyce, Cathy Rampton,
Maggie Godwin, Sandi Globus, Jan Inouye, Suzy Carter, Marge Hall, Barbara Maxwell, Rebecca
Mealey, Zetta Hannal/ Doris Floyd, Sherrie Coliins, Carol Ludwick and Gail Tinsley.

Carol has written a description of the Guild for the AQS’s national directory, and she passed it around
for us to read. Any suggestions or changes are welcome. Maggie reported that Michelle Shoesmith
will tell us how to organize our sewing rooms at the Goleta Valley Communitee Center next week, and
Sherrie’s phone committee will let everyone know about the change in meeting place. The screen is
there: Jan will bring her slide projector. Dinner will be at 5 p.m. at the Good Earth.

Cathy suggested that the Guild buy a projector, saying that it wasn't fair that Jan always lend hers.
Everyone agreed, and it turns out that Jan has already done some preliminary research. Her quotes
for a Kodak 4800, with zoom lens, autofocus and long cord, average about $400 in Santa Barbara.
Zetta moved that the Guild buy a projector with those features for about that price; Sandi seconded
the motion and it passed unanimously. Barbara will check the Price Club and Adray’s; Sherrie will
check Circuit City. Carol said that she would take our best price\tgFluss of Russ’s Cameras and see if
he'll match it.

Marge has arranged a “Parade of Quilts” before their presentation to Barbara Tellefson, director of the
Council of Christmas Cheer. This will take place at the start of the meeting or after the break. Marge
and Violet Menoher did an interview with Sally Capon of the Santa Barbara News Press , but no one
knows when it will be printed.

Many people have announcements to make. Zetta will run the election. Maggie will talk about the
Challenge Quilt-related drawing in December and ask those people interested in an exchange to
bring a total of half a yard of good-quality fabric to the January meeting . Sandi will thank people who
have got their early renewals in and encourage others 10 follow suit. Rebecca will conduct the
newsletter drawing; Denise Clark will do the Opportunity Quilt drawing. She will also ask people to
sign up for a charm square exchange in February. Doris will remind people about the Block of the
Month Challenge. Carol L. will ask ali Guild members to bring a can for the Food Bank to the December
meeting.

Barbara has offered to have the Board meetings at her office on LaCumbre Road next year. She'll also
call Lilian Hirsch to see if her husband can get us into the Elks’ auditorium for Guild meetings: General
Research cannot always be depended on, and we're already getting crowded there. Carol will
measure the rooms at the Community Center and General Research 1o see what amount of space we
need. Sandi suggested that a committee of four or five peopie check into other pessible meeting
locations. Sherrie will call St. Marks.

In other business, Zetta will type up the Goleta Valley Days information for Carol's book. We made $74
on the Opportunity Quilt there. Rebecca told us that it costs almost $1.00 to run off and mail a
newsletter, so people should try to pick them up for friends who miss a meeting. Maggie will give
Rebecca information about a group that sends fabric to Russian quiliers; Marge is also taking fabric for
community service quilts. The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m.
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